FIPS-Mouche
International Sport Fly Fishing Federation

To: all member Federations

Subject: New rules 2023 application at the FIPS-Mouche championships in 2023

As you might know at the last General Assembly of FIPS-Mouche at the occasion of the CIPS congress
(held in May in Rome, Italy) approved a set of new competition rules, that is to be applied with an
immediate effect.

However due to the fact, that there are championships with already pre-approved Rule
modifications, that were already published (before the congress was held) and organizers and
competitors are already sticked to them, Board decided to leave them unchanged. All other new
Rules (not mentioned/overruled in Rule modifications) are fully to be applied at all FIPS-Mouche
championships.

Please find below a document with all new rules (marked with yellow color).

Best wishes
Mario Podmanik
FIPS-Mouche President



